
 Good afternoon Denis, 

The Burnside HTO, the Umingmaktok HTO, Boyd Warner, and myself at Adventure Northwest put 
together a little film we would like to show at the upcoming December 4th meeting. I understand today 
is the deadline for a submission. Its a short film highlighting the importance of the caribou tags for the 
HTO's that are hunting the Bathurst Caribou herd.  

  

Here is the link to the video taken this fall at our Contwoyto Lake camp. I am not a very tech savvy guy 
so please let me know if the link does not work.   

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gjwFyqRCm5zWbgRKvQcvQ-D4a8x5IB3c/view?usp=sharing 
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